
Funding is available to landholders wanting to protect significant 

their paddock trees. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you interested in protecting an important tree on your property? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Address:………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Phone Number:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Email Address:………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Tree species if known:     

How big is your tree? Please measure the diameter at the height of your chest.  

What is so special about your tree? 

Please attach photo with your expression of interest. 

Upper Goulburn Landcare Network 

PADDOCK TREES PROJECT - EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

 

 

 

Funding is limited.  

 Please submit your expression 

of interest to: 

Chris Cobern 
Upper Goulburn Landcare 
Network 
Ph: 0413 855 490 
Email: 
ugrecovery@gbcma.vic.gov.au 
 

Closing date for submissions 

is 22nd November, 2013. 

 

 

 

  

   

Funding has been received by Upper Goulburn Landcare Network 

from the Federal Government’s Community Environment Grant to 

support landholders to fence and revegetate around their favourite 

paddock tree.   

Funding will be provided at $5/m for a 20m x 20m area for fencing.  

Revegetation of 50 local native shrubs funded at $3 per plant and 

materials will be required in each site, and funding is also available for 

mistletoe control as needed.   

This is a rare opportunity, so be quick to let us know if you are 

interested and please do your best to fill out the information.   

Priority will be given to large, hollow bearing trees. 
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